
 

 

The Special Meeting of the East Hope City Council was called to order by Mayor Vern Fleisher at 2 pm on 

Tuesday, June 2, 2020.  The Council meeting was live via the Zoom meeting application to allow public 

participation.  No public attended via Zoom or in person.  Council present were Tom Grimm, Lonna 

Bernard, Ian Barrett, and Debbie Field.  Cindy Gauthier was also present. 

The city council members discussed the paver quote received from Aspen Ridge Landscaping.  The total 

quote came to $8,796.50 which included pavers for the Veteran’s area, the cap on the wall and the 

monument area.  Council member Field moved to accept the bid for the pavers in the Veteran’s area 

and for the cap on the wall but to hold off on the pavers for the monument area at this time.  Council 

member Barrett seconded and the motion carried 4-0.   

Almost all the lighting for the Veteran’s area is being donated by CED (Consolidated Electrical 

Distributor).   

Council discussed the options for landscape edging, council member Barrett moved to approve the 

vigoro edging from Home Depot for the Veteran’s area, council member Field seconded and the motion 

carried 4-0. 

Council discussed the plan for planting the Veteran’s area and the Monument area on Tuesday, June 9th 

which is the day council deemed as East Hope’s Arbor Day.  Some prep work will begin to happen over 

the next couple of days to ensure the area is ready for planting on Tuesday. 

At this time the City has not receive any information from Keller Engineering regarding the repairs for 

the water intake structure.  This will be moved to the regular meeting agenda for next Tuesday’s 

meeting. 

Having no further information to discuss council member Barrett moved to adjourn, council member 

Field seconded and the meeting adjourned at 3:12 pm with a vote of 4-0. 

 

 

Vern Fleisher, Mayor 

Attest: 

 

Christy Franck, City Clerk 


